
 

DEPARTMENT OF PORT CONTROL 

 

Ordinance No.: 238-2025            

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

The Department of Port Control (“Department”) is requesting authority to amend 

Ordinance No. 402-2022, passed June 6, 2023, relating to general planning, 

engineering, and design services. The Department would like to add Fund No. 60 

SF 126. 

 
 

Background/Purpose:   

 

Ordinance No. 402-2022, passed June 6, 2023, authorized the Department of Port 

Control to employ one of more professional consultants to provide general 

planning, engineering, and design services. The Department has entered into two 

agreements, PS2023-0321 & PS2023-0319 for these services. The Department is 

requesting authorization to add Fund No. 60 SF 126 to pay for costs associated 

with these contracts.  

 


